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July 1, 2020
 

Dear Business Leader,

 

I want to invite you to be one of our business partners for the Annual Baseball Booster Club Golf Scramble.  On September 19, 2020, we are hosting a community golf scramble to benefit Madison Central Baseball at Battlefield Golf Course.

The goal of the golf scramble is to raise money for the baseball program.  Would you be willing to help us by providing products or certificates that we could use as prizes?  Or if you would prefer, you could be one of our “hole sponsors," which would be an added assistance with our efforts.

Thank you for giving this opportunity your consideration.

With Our Best Wishes,



The Baseball Boosters        
